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Kenai F 1insula Borough
Solid Waste Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director M
FROM: Dan Kort, Solid Waste Director DL
DATE: December 18, 2020

RE: Authorization > Award a Contract for ITB21-002 40CY MSW Roll-Off
Container(s) & Parts

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB21-002 40CY
MSW Roll-Off Container(s) & Parts project. Bid packets were released on November 17, 2020, and
the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on November 17, 2020.

The project consists of providing a minimum of four (4) 40CY Municipal Solid Waste containers
with the potential of up to five (5) 40CY Municipal Solid Waste containers and spare parts.

On the due date of December 8, 2020, three (3) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that
all the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $83,200.00 was submitted

by Kenai Welding of Kenai, Alaska.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 411.32570.21DMP.43011.

Cf) 12/18/2020

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No._411°""7)2 4307

Amount 377770

rr ba— Date. 12/18/2020

By:

NOTES: N/a









